
Date :     

LED Div. Rohm Co., Ltd.
General Manager : Tetsuhiro Tanabe

Dear Valued Customer

This letter intends as a formal notification that Rohm Co., Ltd. is discontinuing the production 
of the following product. We acknowledges the obligation to promptly inform our customers
of the intent to exit products to enable out customers the ability to prepare for alternatives
and/or assist in our product portfolio renewal process. 

Application
Product Name : 

Light Emitting Diode

Reason of discontinuation

Date of discontinuation

Remark

We appreciate our business relationship and look forward to your continued interest in our
products. While we regret any inconvenience this notification may cause, we are eager
to supply your future requirements with our product lines.
If you have any questions on this PTN, please contact your local Rohm Sales Representatives.

REPLY TO ROHM
To: Rohm Co., Ltd

1. Agreement of discontinuation
2. Agreed with written conditions.

Circle one of above number.

Signature                                                                        

24-Jul-19

Part Termination Notification (Discontinuation)

Discontinue Recommend

SPR-54MVWF
SPR-39MVWF

No compatible 
replacement exists 

  Cannot keep production line due to small-demmand

27th.July.2019

Date                                                                                 
Company name                                                             
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